
 
  



 
Welcome to the BB Family 

We provide opportunities for children and young people to learn, grow 
and discover in a safe, fun and caring environment. 
There’s something for every child and young person, including 
opportunities to develop skills, build confidence, make friends, work 
towards awards, make a difference in their communities and of course 
have fun. 
Our vision is that children and young people experience 
‘life to the full’. – John 10:10 

The 32nd Aberdeen Company resumes meeting from Thursday 7th 
September in Craigiebuckler Church Halls, Springfield Road, Aberdeen. 
 
This session we are intending to run Junior and Company Sections and so 
will be pleased to welcome boys from P4 upwards from 6.30pm to 
8.00pm. 
 
 
For more information contact: 
David Cooper 
d.cooper@abdn.ac.uk 
07866 322567 
01224 316667 

The BB is a Christian youth organisation, open to all children and young 
people aged 5 - 18 years from all faiths and none. Some of our groups are 
for boys only whilst others are open to boys and girls. Our leaders are 
only appointed after undertaking a safe recruitment process which 
includes vetting checks. 

 
 

 
 

You can also visit our website to find your local group and further information for parents/carers on what we offer and how we 
work. 
 

 
The Boys’ Brigade is a Company limited by guarantee, registered in England & Wales number 145122. A registered charity in England & Wales number 305969 and in Scotland 
number SC038016. Registered Office: Felden Lodge, Hemel Hempstead, HP3 0BL, UK. 
The 32nd Aberdeen Boys’ Brigade Company is a registered charity in Scotland number SC042469. 
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